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Susanne- Thank you for your interest in taking your bridal portraits on the Lace House
complex. Unfortunately the grounds will be closed on December 4th due to an event. Please
let me know if you have any other dates you are interested in.
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Susanne Berrier
at 16:13:18 on 11/28/2019 UTC
Hey! I have bridal portraits on December the 4th with Bre Reeder. I was
scheduled to take them at a Christmas tree farm but I was wondering if I would
be able to take them here instead? I know it’s late notice but it never hurts to
ask. Thanks in advance.
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Susanne- Thank you for your interest in taking your bridal portraits on the Lace
House complex. Unfortunately the grounds will be closed on December 4th due
to an event. Please let me know if you have any other dates you are interested
in.


